
State Level Workshop on NEP 2020 Implementation 

The State Level Workshop on the Implementation of National Education Policy (NEP) 2020 was 

organized by the DAN Training Centre on 15th march 2024, Chumukedima, Nagaland. Thirteen 

students from the Career Placement Cell of St. Xavier College, Jalukie, along with Miss 

Chonchibeni participated in the workshop. 

Sir Johnny Ruangmei, the esteemed Guest of Honour, delivered a comprehensive presentation on 

the National Education Policy (NEP) 2020. His presentation covered various aspects of the policy, 

including its objectives, key provisions, and the envisioned transformation in the education sector. 

He emphasized the significance of NEP 2020 in fostering holistic development and ensuring 

inclusive and equitable quality education for all. 

Dr. ChumbeniKikon, the distinguished Resource Person, focused on the practical implementation 

of NEP 2020 in government schools, particularly through vocational education. Her presentation 

delved into the strategies and mechanisms employed to integrate vocational education into the 

mainstream curriculum. Dr. Kikon elucidated on the benefits of vocational education in enhancing 

employability skills and promoting entrepreneurship among students. 

The workshop included interactive sessions where participants engaged in discussions, asked 

questions, and shared insights on various aspects of NEP 2020 and its implementation. These 

sessions facilitated a deeper understanding of the policy framework and its implications for the 

education landscape in Nagaland. 

The workshop provided networking opportunities for participants to connect with educators, 

policymakers, and experts in the field of education. Such interactions enabled the exchange of 

ideas, experiences, and best practices, fostering collaboration and synergy in advancing the 

objectives of NEP 2020. 

The State Level Workshop on NEP 2020 Implementation served as a platform for students to gain 

valuable insights into the transformative reforms underway in the education sector. The 

presentations by Sir Johnny Ruangmei and Dr. ChumbeniKikon provided a comprehensive 

overview of NEP 2020 and its practical implications, particularly in the context of vocational 



education. The workshop not only enhanced participants' understanding of the policy but also 

inspired them to actively contribute to its successful implementation in Nagaland. 

 

 

 



 


